
 

   October 18, 2022 Dear Parents, I attended a funeral yesterday for a man who was 94 years old. Most funerals for folks who reach 94 years of age are small. Most of their friends and some of their relatives have passed on already. But not this funeral. The church was packed with relatives, friends, and so many others whose lives he touched. The fruit he bore, lasted! God chooses all of us to bear fruit, will yours last? 
Important Note for All:  Please note that there is PSR class on Monday, October 24th. Although Lindbergh School District is off that day, we DO have class that evening. 
Confirmation Enrollment – This Monday evening, October 24th, our confirmation students will declare their intent to prepare to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation. Parents, grandparents or godparents are invited to attend. It is a short ceremony that will begin in church at 5:30pm for our early session and 7:15pm for our evening session. This is an important step for our confirmation candidates. We hope you are able to join us! 
Attention all 6th, 7th, and 8th Graders! Enter the Knights of Columbus Essay Contest – All entries due Monday, November 28th The topic is “How can you encourage others who have fallen away to return to Mass?” Awards will be given and winners will receive a $25 gift card. More information will be sent home next week. Trunk or Treat – Parents, help is needed for our Trunk or Treat Extravaganza on Saturday, October 29th here at SCL. Please sign up to help on https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050945a9ae2ba7f85-trunk.  Any questions email: claire.laurentius@gmail.com or Ann Marie Hawkins:  annmariehawkins@gmail.com 

 
 

PSR Calendar   Monday, October 24th   PSR Class – Confirmation Enrollment for 7th Grade  Monday, October 31st   NO PSR – Happy Halloween   

I chose you for the world, 
to go and bear fruit,      
fruit that will last. 

John 15:16 


